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From: John Mackay
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Martin, Arvina
Subject: support Whitney Way safety improvements
Date: Monday, April 12, 2021 11:06:13 AM

Dear transportation commissioners,

I am writing to support the proposed safety improvements for Whitney Way that are on the
agenda for this week's meeting. In particular, I am strongly in favor of the buffered bike lanes
and the reduced speed limit. Indeed, it would be even better if the bike lanes had physical
separation. 

I live just a few blocks east of this stretch of Whitney Way, and I travel around the
neighborhood with my family by various means (sometimes car, sometimes bike, sometimes
on foot). I am confident these changes will improve the quality of life in our neighborhood.

Thanks,
John Mackay
4714 Fond Du Lac Trl
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